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Amnesty International’s Moscow Office inspected

 

Amnesty International’s Moscow office is currently being inspected by prosecutors and tax inspectors – 
part of the wave of inspections of nongovernmental organizations NGOs) across Russia in recent weeks. 
Three other prominent Russian NGOs are also being inspected today: Public Verdict Foundation, For 
Human Rights Movement and Agency for Social Information. The stated version of the inspections was 
to check compliance with Russian legislation on NGOs.

Amnesty International, along with other NGOs, has repeatedly condemned the new legislation imposing 
increasing restrictions on NGOs and expressed its fears that the NGO laws would be used to harass and 
seek closure of those highlighting abuses and critical of the government. 

Amnesty International is also concerned that the recent wave of inspections has been carried out in such a 
way as to deliberately stigmatise and discredit NGOs in the eyes of the public. 

Amnesty International is confident that all its activities comply with Russian legislation. The organization 
expresses regret that its time and that of the inspectors involved is not being employed in a more useful 
manner.
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